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Third Grade Newsletter September 6, 2019





Back to School Night:
Think of this night as an instruction manual to third grade! Please make an effort to attend this important presentation on September 12. We will discuss our goals, student expectations, and classroom curriculum for the year.  We will meet in Mrs. Rosnick’s classroom at 7:00 p.m. for a presentation by the third grade team.  We look forward to seeing you!  

Swimming:
Students have done a great job remembering their items for swimming. Students will finish swimming next Wednesday and Thursday. Any questions about swimming should be sent directly to our P.E. teacher, Mrs. Wimble. You can reach her directly at swimble@fredericksburgacademy.org  

Language Arts:
This week we began reading our first whole class novel Leroy Ninker Saddles Up: Tales from Deckawoo Drive, Volume One. We have also been busy writing every day. 
Math update:
Mrs. Rosnick, Mrs. Llufrio, and Mrs. Sims each teach a math class.  We split into our math groups this week. All classes use the same textbook and cover the same material. This week we enjoyed our first few lessons in Unit one of our math text. Students have been busy reviewing skills and playing cooperative and independent math games.  

If you have a question for your child’s math teacher, please email her directly. We will respond to each email received during the school week within 24 hours. Teachers can be reached at:

prosnick@fredericksburgacademy.org
mllufrio@fredericksburgacademy.org
ssims@fredericksburgacademy.org 



Request for all parents
Please take a moment to subscribe to our classroom blog. Important classroom reminders and information for parents are posted to the blog throughout the school year. Once you subscribe, you will receive an email immediately notifying you that information has been posted. This is the best way to receive information from us throughout the school year.  Each week’s newsletter is also posted online. 


Early Dismissals and Carpool Changes
Please email us before noon with any early dismissal requests and carpool changes. After noon, please call Mrs. Diskin, the LS receptionist, at 898-0020. 


 Important Dates



September 12------Back to School Night
		         Mrs. Rosnick’s classroom 
    	                        7:00 p.m.

September 18------Picture Day (individual only) 
All students will have pictures taken for the yearbook                              


October 5-----------Fall Carnival


October 10----------Parent Teacher Conferences
		         (evening hours)

October 11----------Parent Teacher Conferences          
                                        No school                     

October 14----------Fall Break
                                       No School

Classroom Blog
http://blogs.fredericksburgacademy.org/thirdgrade/








